HAWAII HEALTH SYSTEMS

C O R P O R A T I O N

DEPT. COMM NO. 36

May 10, 2007

CEO-07-40

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President
and Members of the Senate

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature

State Capitol, Room 003

Honolulu, HI 96813

Dear Madame President and Members of the Senate:

When we submitted our Annual Report to the Governors office on April 27, 2007, our
transmittal letter to you did not mention that the Annual Report may also be viewed

electronically on our web site af www.HHSC .or /HHSC re ort htm.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Sincerel
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H THOMAS M. DRISKILL, JR.
President and Chief Executive Officer
Hawaii Health Systems Corporation
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http://www.HHSC.org/HHSC_report.htm

